
Dear Rules Committee Members
We Oppose HJR11

This will open Our State to election Fraud. The Elections offices need to have a per set pool of voters that has been verified as 
eligible to vote in our state. This bill would only create the possibility for increase fraudulent elections in our State.

Thank you 
Frank Slinger


